
 

 

 

Slaley First School 

 

 

Friday 2nd December 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Firstly, I just wanted to say a huge thank you again to everyone who attended our ‘Reading Café’ 
yesterday. It was so lovely to see the children enjoying reading with a member of their family and such 
a lovely start to our run up to Christmas! 
 
Also, two very important things - 
 

• As the weather is starting to turn colder, please can we ask that all of the children have a warm 
hat and gloves in school. We need to ensure that the children keep as warm as possible. 
 

• We hope everyone can make our shopping night tonight in school! Come and buy some Christmas 
goodies – 6pm – 9pm!! 

 
Kind regards – Mrs Hayward 
 
 What is happening in school? 
 
Christmas Cake Decorating Night  
Wednesday 7th December 7pm  
 
Christmas Lunch and Jumper Day 
Thursday 15th December  
 
Christmas Productions 
Tuesday 21st December – 9.30am  / Wednesday 22nd December – 1.30pm 
 
Carols By Candelight  
Thursday 22nd December – 5pm 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 Little Reminders ... 
 
Ensure your child is safe when they are online. 
 
There are some useful links for parents on our website … 
 
https://www.slaley.northumberland.sch.uk/web/parental_links/583134 

 


